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Starting September 11, every child age 18 and under in the community — 
students learning online and in-person, preschoolers, homeschoolers, and 
charter school students — became eligible for free weekly meal bundles 
from one of our school cafeteria sites in Transylvania County Schools.

Each bundle contains five days of breakfast & lunch, plus a hot meal to go.  
The free meal bundles are ready for pickup each Friday between 11:00 a.m. 
and 3:00 p.m. at every school, with Davidson River School meals available 
for pickup at Pisgah Forest Elementary.  

Thanks to a gift from the Transylvania County Association of Educators, 
every child also received a free book with the first week's bundle.  Any 
family that cannot make the Friday pickup time is welcome to contact 
nutrition@tcsnc.org to arrange a different date and time.  For help in 
Spanish, please call (828) 877-4091 and ask for Yari Rahn.

Free Food Fridays



Congratulations to Mike Kirst, Brevard Elementary School, Jenna Sorrells, Brevard High School, and Jennifer Worley, Rosman Elementary School, 
for making it into the NC Department of Public Instruction Shining Our Lights Flipbook. Shining Our Lights is a graphic compilation of North 
Carolina’s school re-openings this fall. The many images shown in the flipbook illuminate the enthusiasm and excitement of welcoming our 
students back to school for the 2020-2021 year. The flipbook is available at  https://www.flipsnack.com/swencki/shining-our-lights.html. 

“Shining Our Lights”

https://www.flipsnack.com/swencki/shining-our-lights.html


Thank you as always to the Transylvania County 
Sheriff’s Office and our SRO this evening.
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